
Performing Arts 

Center 

 

New stage lighting and sound system will improve the 

experience for Performing Arts Center patrons 

 Project 

Funding 

 

Budget 

Purchase 

  Orders 

Expense 

To Date 

 

Balance 

Roof Repair $200,000 $1,600 $123,847 $74,553 

HVAC Repair 100,000 0 37,607 62,393 

Sound System 
Upgrade 

500,000 472,420 24,963 2,617 

Totals $800,000 $474,020 $186,417 $139,563 

    

Proposed Project Elements: 

o The Performing Arts Center sound and 

lighting systems will be evaluated and 

upgraded to current standards for 

performance venues 

o Roof repairs are required as part of 

ongoing maintenance for the PAC 

o Repairs to the HVAC system are needed to 

ensure the comfort of guests and 

performers 

 

Project Status: 

 Solo Tech / Pro Sound awarded bid 

for sound and lighting upgrade 

 Sound & Lighting upgrade install 

started, completion dependent on 

manufacturer parts delivery 

Milestones   

HVAC Repairs 

Complete 

February, 2023 

Roof Repairs 

Complete 

October, 2023 

Sound & Lighting 

Design 

November, 2023 

 

Sound & Lighting 

Complete 

November, 2024 

 

 

The Performing Arts Center is located on the NE corner of 

State Rd 7 and Sunrise Blvd.  Shown above is the lobby and 

entrance area 


